

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Executive Meeting June 05, 2003

The meeting came to order at 7:10 at Trev Deeley's, with 13 in attendance

An important topic for tonight's meeting is the chapter Christmas Party. It was discussed whether or not we should have a band, and where we should hold the party. Pat will speak to Klaus, who's in the hotel business, about trying to arrange something at the Ramada Inn on Broadway. We are open to any Saturday night in December. We have to book this fairly soon.

Diane mentioned that perhaps we could have a dinner/entertainment night at a comedy club. This is up for discussion.

June 14<sup>th</sup> is the Butt Buster ride, and since neither Vern nor Rick will be in town, Warren has offered to lead the ride. It will leave Deeley's at 8:00 a.m.

There was a good turnout last night for the first evening ride of the season -11 bikes.

The Ogopogo Hunt Ride is June 20-23. On Friday, June 20, we will leave Deeley's at 8:00 a.m., pick up anyone who wishes at the weigh station over the Port Mann bridge at about 8:20, and pick up the rest in Hope at 9:30, at the Chevron Station with the White Spot (Exit 170). Nothing is organized for the trip home Sunday.

The barbeque at Rick and Sandra's cost the chapter \$55.00. We charged \$2.50 per person for burgers, smokies, chips, and a drink (such a deal!). The money brought in was \$42.50, which will be used to purchase a calling card for long distance calls – no objection to purchasing this.

Just a reminder, that if you are to lead a ride, and you are not able to attend, please let the store know, so that they can inform anyone who shows up, or put it on the information board.

Sunday, June 29 is the barbeque at Chris & Warren's house. Warren will lead a 3-hour ride, leaving Deeley's at 10:00. Again, there will be a \$2.50 per person charge.